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Dear Parents/Carers, 

Happy New Year to you all! I hope that you have had a wonderful break with families and friends and that the children are ready for an exciting term ahead. 
We have lots of upcoming events and the children will have come home this afternoon with a letter, inviting them to sign up to after-school clubs. Please can this be returned by this Friday morning so that we can allocate places before the clubs begin next week. 

It was lovely to see smiling faces on the gate this morning and the children looking so smart in their uniforms. Below, you will see the days that the children have P.E. It is important that the children come to school in correct P.E uniform on these days. This consists of a Priory P.E t-shirt, plain navy- blue trousers/shorts and if needed a plain navy- blue hoodie or jumper. They are able to wear trainers or plimsolls on this day also. 

When wearing ordinary school uniform, children from Reception up to Year 2 are able to wear a Priory polo shirt with a navy- blue skirt or grey trousers. Children from Year 3 upwards wear a white shirt with a Priory tie with either a navy- blue skirt or pinafore or grey trousers. If you are struggling to source unform, please let us know and we will do our best to help. 

You might have seen the odd poster out and about in the local community, advertising an Open Morning on January 10th for families looking for school places. I have attached a flyer with this letter with a request that should you know anyone potentially looking for a place, that you pass the flyer on. We have many printed inside the school office so if we have any families able to deliver some flyers over the next few days, we’d be extremely grateful. 

Our new school website is now live. We aim to have all copies of coming letters on the school website and classes will soon be updating their pages to share with you some of the learning that has been happening. 

Please do not hesitate to contact us should you have any questions and I very much look forward to working with you all!
                                      Best wishes
                                    Hannah Maskell
Headteacher of Priory Catholic Primary School
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